LB.E.W. LOCAL 540 SECURITY PLAN

33 Fircn BOULEVARD
AUSTINTOWN, OHIO 44515
1.800.435.2388

NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS

Currently, the LB.E.-W. Local 540 Security Plan accepts reciprocal contributions in accordance
with the National Reciprocity Agreement of the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers,
but only on behalf of Participants who are not retired under the Plan.

The Board of Trustees of the I.LB.E.W. Local 540 Security Plan has determined that, effective
April 1, 2014, the Plan will also accept reciprocal contributions from retirees in accordance with
the National Reciprocity Agreement of the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers. The
Plan will not accept reciprocity contributions for any work performed by a retiree prior to April
1,2014.

This change affects only the L.B.E.-W. Local 540 Security Plan and has no impact on any
provisions of the I.B.E.W. Local 540 Pension Plan.

Please contact the Plan Administrator with any questions.



